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I am writing to express my opposition to SB201, a bill to end mail in voting in Oregon.  

Mail in voting has been highly successful in terms of making voting more accessible 

for people with mobility issues and jobs that don’t allow for time off.  

 

I am a self employed single working Mom, and vote by mail makes it much easier for 

me to vote without having to take time off, which would be costly for me.   

 

For the sake of keeping elections free and fair and accessible for all eligible voters, 

please do not let SB201 pass. 

 

 

Jennifer Buys 

Benton County 


